
Here we are in a new year with a new president, a new US senate and US house so 
now we have to get to work on the national level, as well as the state level, to protect 
and further bikers' rights.  
On the state level not much has changed so we can expect to have a year about like 
the last. 
 Hope is there for the defeat of this COVID-19 19 and things can get back to some kind 
of normal. 
All the positions on Region 9 board are open if anybody would like to step in and take 
over. I was told that, according to the survey that was sent out, I am not a popular R.C.. 
Whatever, I don't expect to be loved, or even liked by everybody.  Being a free man I 
have my own view of the world, it has changed over the years, but still my view, and you 
am welcome to yours. What I don't get is, if members are so unhappy with me as R.C. 
why don't they want to take over the position, I have given members every opportunity 
to step up and all I hear are crickets. 
I got the reup notice for the MRF, I'll sending $100 for a sustaining membership. 
There it is , that's all I have . 
Nick 
Region 9 R.C. 
 


